
COUNTY ROAD SCHOOL 
LUTHER LEE EMERSON SCHOOL 
DEMAREST PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
DEMAREST, NJ 07627            MR. FRANK J. MAZZINI 
201-768-6060                                    PRINCIPAL 
 

 
LENOX AVENUE NOTICE 

 
 
January 10, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you know, student safety is always a top priority for us.  If you pick your child up on 
Lenox Avenue,​ it is important to follow the rules below for everyone’s safety and the 
respect of our neighbors: 
 
Remember: 
 

● Students should not cross the road unescorted 
 

● U-Turns are NOT PERMITTED on Lenox Avenue; see posted Police signage  
 

● No turning into, parking on, or blocking of our neighbors’ driveways 
 
Thank you for your assistance and cooperation with this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini 
Principal 
 


